From: Matt de Ferranti <mdeferranti@arlingtonva.us>
Sent: Thursday, March 07, 2019 10:14 AM EST

To: Fava, Andrea <afava@amazon.com>

CC: Catherine O'Malley <comalley@arlingtonva.us>
Subject: Seeking a few minutes via phone today

Andrea,

I'd like to see if you might have 10 minutes or less to touch base via phone today.
I'd like to understand where you are on construction and site plan timing, among other issues.
Thank you for considering—I know you have a lot going on.

Best,

Matt

Matt de Ferranti

Member, Arlington County Board

2100 Clarendon Blvd., Suite 300

Arlington, VA 22201

mdeferranti@arlingtonva.us

(703) 228-3130
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